

Mr. Jim Nash Pure Oakland Water (POW) 1 Public Works Dr Waterford Twp, MI 48328

January 20, 2017

Dear Mr. Nash,

On behalf of Friends of the Rouge, it is my pleasure to extend our deepest appreciation to Pure Oakland Water (POW) for your generous contribution to our organization in 2016.

We value our partnership - together we are making great progress.

I've enclosed a "year in review" document with highlights from one of our programs, the Rouge Education Project. Students that participate in the Project experience handson science education on the banks of their hometown river.

Your contribution, directly or indirectly through your partnership with Friends of the Rouge, helped us fulfill our mission of promoting restoration and stewardship of the Rouge River watershed through school-based water quality monitoring, investigation, and problem-solving.

We simply cannot thank you enough, and Friends of the Rouge looks forward to working with you in the future.

Thank you,

Erin Cassady

Rouge Education Project Program Manager

Elin Cassady

If you are a sponsor that would like to renew your gift in 2017, please visit www.therouge.org for more room ab.

JAN 26 2017

Water Resources
Commissioner

